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June 30, 2016

FERC has approved an extension for the implementation to February 1, 2017 (see attached).  Although we did initiate the registration of several of our customers in Production OASIS last week, and with good results, we are now going to pause to allow software updates and enhancements to be implemented.

Our goal is to have everyone up and running on OASIS by the end of the year.  Some customers can be registered completely before then and we will work directly with the individual customers to get them cut over.  If there is a particular time that works best for your company, please let us know and we can work out a schedule.  

Where entities have an existing network reservations through the end of the year we will maintain that device as the operable scheduling capacity holder and then switch over to rights tied to the NITS registrations on January 1st.   

We’ll be in touch soon individually to coordinate further registration actions.  In the meantime you may review what is posted on the Production OASIS site and let us know if you have any questions.
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